
We welcome Mr Occomore to the Year 4 teaching 

Team. 

 Each week 10 spellings will be set on a Friday,
and tested the following Friday.

 TT Rockstars should be played at home for ten
minutes every day.

 Reading Records: Reading records will be
checked daily. In Year 4, Reading Record need
to be signed by an adult.

3rd March 2022– School Trip to Buster Farm as 
part of our Viking project. More information to follow
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Year 4 Spring Term 2022. 
During the first half term of the Spring 
Term, Year 4 will be learning about Ex-
treme earth. 
This will be our Geography unit and we 
will learn about different features of ex-
treme environments such as volcanoes 
and earthquakes. 



Reading: We will start by looking at our 
new text My Pebble in my pocket. We will be 
looking at improving out reading skills by us-
ing retrieval, inference and look-
ing at how to find out meanings 
of unknown words. 

 

English: 
We will be starting our English unit by using 
our class text  “ The Shadow of 
the Minotaur” to ensure we have 
all the features of a successful 
piece of writing.  We will be creat-
ing a diary entry before the Hero 
meets with the Minotaur. 

 

Maths: We are focussing on improving our 
times table knowledge, Multiplication skills 
and fractions. 

 

History: Our History topic is after half term will 
be Raiders and Invaders. This will be a chance for 
us to look at the impact that invaders had on life in 
England. We will be focusing in on the Saxons and 
the Vikings. 

 

Science:  We will be studying a unit about liv-
ing things, the features they have and the environ-
ments that they live in. 

 

RE: Our Focus this term will be on the theme       
authority and this will be linked to the importance of 
the Bible to Christians. 

 
Computing: We will be starting a unit on how to 
make a website using the 2code on Purple Mash. 

 

PSHE: Our Unit in PSHE looks at mental well-
being– the importance of keeping ourselves 
healthy and happy. 

 

Spanish: We will be learning about different  

clothing and practice counting up to 30. 




